D 2219

From: ot Sports Editor <densportsdesk@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 28, 2014 11:11 AM

To: Robert Miller

Subject: Re: question

Thank you. | forgot to add one more name in the previous men's soccer coach Adam Howarth.

On Mon, Jan 27, 2014 at 4:28 PM, Robert Miller <rlmiller@eiu.edu> wrote:

The salaries you requested are listed below. The date listed is the date on which a payroll report was produced during
that fiscal year. Eric Stark is a new hire and | am waiting on information regarding his salary.
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